10-001
COMMENT
CL-05870

From: Gail Hughes <gailslaptop@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 12:13 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to voice my opinion on changing the forex rules. Please don’t make it more expensive to
trade currencies. Leave things as they are. We’re regulated enough already!

Thank you.

Gail Hughes



